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Return to non-statist legal standards! End suppression of 
freedom of expression! 

 

 
The introduction of the terms ”hate crime” and ”hate speech” can still be considered more than 

problematic. Firstly, the term ”hate” has no legal definition, and rightly so, as it describes a feeling, 

a state of mind. Although feelings must never be criminalized, although all indicators point in the 

direction that they are. 

 

Secondly, a crime is a crime, and no qualification -- be it hate crime or love or any other emotion -- 

can change this. 

 

As a matter of fact, the very concept of hate crime arises out of the notion of hate speech, which 

itself seeks the overt criminalization of expression, thereby turning free expression on its head with 

a goal of criminalizing thought based on how other people feel, where the feeling can be anything 

or nothing at all. 
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Pax Europa recommends: 

- That OSCE participating States reconsider their commitment to fundamentally anti-democratic, 

purely statist legal standards that exist to suppress the freedoms of the people they presume to 

represent in this forum. 

 

 

 




